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Bradley Gasawski

From: Paul O'Neill <poneill5775@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 10:58 AM
To: CDS User
Cc: Bradley Gasawski
Subject: Davenport Short Plat (SP-24-00007

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 
content is safe. 

 

  
  

In response to the above subject matter, the past practice for short plotting land in our area has been 
denied.Given the sale and projected growth thru development in our area, we disagree with this 
subdividing plot in Rustic Acres.  
 
Thank you, 
Paul O'Neill 
380 Sage Road 
Ellensburg WA 


